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Is getting your PHR/SPHR part of your 2012 goals?
Did you know that part of your paid membership in the

Flathead Valley Chapter of SHRM 
includes benefits such as

 FREE participation in PHR/SPHR study groups?
Anyone interested in joining the next PHR/SPHR study group to prepare for the upcoming winter 2012/2013 test please contact Shelly Toavs at stoavs@connectech.com by September 14th.   Once I receive the total number of people who would like to participate I will schedule a meeting time and place for the beginning of October.

If you are not a member of the Flathead Valley Chapter of SHRM and would like to be please contact Peggy Young at PYoung@ws-bp.com for membership information.

Hope to see you there!!!
